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Hello  

October 

 Carols Evening 
 
Thank you to all families who were able to attend our Carols night on Monday 5th December. It was 
wonderful to come together as Corpus Christi Community and enjoy the beautiful singing of Christmas 
Carols by our children. They looked and sounded fantastic!! The weather was cool but kind to us and the 
atmosphere on the night was delightful and provided great opportunities for families to connect and enjoy 
each other’s company. Thank you for your presence and for making it such a lovely night!  
 
Thank you also to our wonderful staff for their work in preparing and supporting the children with their 
items. Special mention and thanks go to the MCs for the evening, our Senior teachers who did a great job in 
keeping us engaged and ensured the evening ran smoothly!  
  
Thank you to our wonderful Parents and Friends 
Committee members for organising the Christmas 
Raffle once again this year and to everyone who 
supported in putting together our Christmas 
Hamper prizes. We are very grateful for all the 
very generous donations from the children and 
families that made up over 80 prizes for the raffle.   
  
We would also like to send a BIG Thank You to 
Santa for taking the time out to make a special 
appearance and thank you to Michael Wells and 
his Family (Harry Grade 4 and Grace Grade 1) for 
helping Santa get to us in such a wonderful way – 
via a “Harley Davidson Motorbike”.   

Thanks to all!!  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

  
 

On behalf of all our staff I wish you a very happy, holy 
and safe Christmas and a peace-filled New Year. We all look forward to 

seeing you in the New Year. 
 

May the joy and peace we celebrate at the Saviour’s birth fill your 
hearts and homes this Christmas and may the New Year bring you love 

and hope. 
 

With peace and best wishes,  

Linda 
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 Foundation Nativity Play 
 

Thank you to all families who were able to attend our Foundation Nativity Play last Wednesday night.  
 
Our Foundation children did a fantastic job performing the nativity play on stage in the MFR with a full hall 
of supportive family members and friends! Our Foundation teachers, Mrs Jeffrie, Miss Mobilio and Mrs 
Redman need to be congratulated on preparing the Foundation children so well!! Well done everyone!  
 
 

St Vincent de Paul’s Thank You 
  
On behalf of St Vincent De Paul and St Andrew’s Presbytery we would like to thank families who have 
kindly donated to this year’s ‘Giving Tree’.  Once again families of Corpus Christi have shown great 
kindness in celebrating the gift of giving.  Thank you! 

     

With peace and best wishes,  

Linda 

 

Cheryl Norman—School Crossing Supervisor 
Congratulations for 30 years of Service 

Family Conversations will be held on Monday 30th 
January and Tuesday 31st January 2023.  
Children in Grades 1 – 6 will begin school on Wednes-
day 1st February 2023. 
 
Foundation children will begin school on Tuesday 31st 
January from 8.45am to 12.30pm. Foundation families 
have received a detailed list of dates related to the start of 
their school life.  
 
We feel Family Conversations are vital to set up positive 
relationships between staff, students and families from 
the very beginning of the year and we thank you for your 
support. We ask that your child and at least one parent/ 
carer attend the meeting, however all family members 
are welcome.  
 
The portal will be open for bookings from Tuesday 
20th December 2022. New Parents will receive access 
in the new year. We will notify parents when it opens. 
  
  
A REMINDER TO YEAR 6 PARENTS: Please ensure 
you have downloaded your child's Student Achievement 
Reports before students finish for the year. You will lose 
access to the Portal from the 19th December. It is recom-
mended to download copies of Learning Journeys by 
logging into Evidence for Learning. 
 
Please let us know if you need assistance. Contact 
Anne Walton annew@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au or 
Kelly Cowlishaw kcowl-
ishaw@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au  

FAMILY CONVERSATIONS 2023  

BOOKING THROUGH PARENT PORTAL 
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SCHOOL START DATES 2023 
  

Foundation Children 2023 

All Foundation children will begin school on 

Tuesday 31st January from 8.45 to 12.30pm. 

  
No School for Foundation on Wednesday 1st February 

  
Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd February are full days from 8.45am to 3.05pm 

  
Children in Grades 1 – 6 begin school on Wednesday 1st February 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI SACRAMENT DATES 2023 

RECONCILIATION 

 
Family Reconciliation Evening - Tuesday 21st February @ 6.30pm at CC 

Reconciliation Celebration - Wednesday 8th March @ 6.30pm in St Andrew's church  
   

CONFIRMATION 

 
Family Confirmation Evening - Tuesday 9th May @ 6.30pm at CC 

Confirmation Celebration – Thursday 25th May @ 6.30pm at St Andrew’s Church 
  

EUCHARIST 

 
Family First Eucharist Evening - Tuesday 1st August @ 6.30pm @ CC 

First Eucharist Celebrations – Thursday 17th August @ 5.00pm and 6.30pm 

Friday 18th August @ 5.00pm 

SCHOOL OFFICE OPENING HOURS  

 

BEGINNING OF 2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

  

 

Wednesday 25th January School office is open 9:00am to 3:00pm 

Thursday 26th January Australia Day - Public Holiday  

Friday 27th January School office is open 9:00am to 3:00pm 

Monday 30th January        School Office Re-Opens & Normal Hours return 

 8.30am to 4:30pm  
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2023 School Calendar and Important Dates 

Term 1 
Thursday 26th January   School Office CLOSED – Australia Day Holiday 

Friday 27th January   Staff return to School 

Monday 30th January  Family Conversations Foundation to Grade 6 

Tuesday 31st January Family Conversations Grades 1 to 6 

 Foundation Children begin School – 8.45am to 12.30pm  

Wednesday 1st February  Grades One to Grade 6 begin School 

  (No school for Foundation) 

Friday 3rd February  2.05pm Whole School Assembly 

Wednesday 8th February   No School for Foundation  

Thursday 9th February   Beginning of the Year Mass 

Wednesday 15th February   No School for Foundation      

  7.00pm Parents and Friends Meeting 

Friday 17th February   2.05 Whole School assembly 

Tuesday 21st February  Parent Reconciliation Information Night – 6.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd February   No School for Foundation 

  Ash Wednesday 

Tuesday 28th February  Foundation 2024 Information Session 6.30pm in the MFR 

Wednesday 1st March  No School for Foundation 

  Twilight Family Evening 5.00pm – 7.00pm 

Thursday 2nd March   School Photos 

Friday 3rd March   2.05pm Whole School Assembly 

Tuesday 7th March  School Advisory Council Meeting in the Staffroom – 6.30pm 

Tuesday 8th March  Reconciliation Celebration 6.30pm St Andrew’s Church 
  

Monday 13th March   Labour Day — Public Holiday No School Today 

Tuesday 14th March   NAPLAN Begins 

Friday 17th March  Whole School Assembly 2.05pm 

Wednesday 15th March  7.00pm Parents and Friends Meeting NAPLAN Begins 

Mon 20th to Wed 22nd March   Senior Camp 

Thursday 6th April   Holy Thursday 

 Whole School Assembly 9.00am 

  Term 1 Concludes  
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Learning Community Community Home Group Teachers Year Room 

Yellow Learning  

Community 
Mrs Daniella Kelly and Mr Mark Barlow 1/2 

  

P1 & P2 

White Learning  

Community 
Miss Gabriela Guimaraes & Mrs Olivia Falzon 1/2 

  

P3 & P4 

  

Red Learning  

Community 

Miss Dakota Byrne & Mrs Naomi La Rosa 

  

3/4 M1 & M2 

Aqua Learning  

Community 
Ms Anthea Corby & Mr Eugene Volkwyn 3/4 

  

M3 & M4 

  

  

  

Orange Learning  

Community 
 

Mrs Carley Dawson & Mr Mark Warren 

Mrs Michelle Redman 

3/4 

FND 

  

  

M5 & M6 

  

Purple Learning  

Community 

  

  

Miss Stephanie Mobilio & Mrs Kylie Jeffrie 

  

FND 

  

M7 & M8 

  

Green Learning  

Community 

  

Mrs Anne Walton & Miss Richelle Mendoza 

Mrs Jennifer Lopez 

  

1/2 

  

M13 & 
M14 

  

Blue Learning  

Community 

  

Miss Leanne Spence, Mrs Amanda Pino & 

Mrs Kelly Cowlishaw 

Mr Jester Buslon & Mrs Katharine Ware 

5/6 

M9 & 
M10 & 

  

M11 & 
M12 

  

Learning Communities and Teachers 2023 


